From: anna.hodgson_

Sent: 24 May 2024 08:23
To: Planning
Subject: Revised drawings for application ref: 2024/0439/P Attn: Alex Kresovic

Dear Alex Kresovic

| viewed the revised drawings for the extension application 2024/0439/P with some relief although | am
still concerned, as is the Eton Conservation Area Committee, that this proposed extension still exceeds the
permitted depth allowed within permitted development in a conservation area from the original rear wall
of the building of 19 Steeles Road. These requirements may not suit the applicants but allowing the excess
meterage in an extension will set a dangerous precedent. As | have stated in my previous emails it is the
loss of green space that is a major concern and | would urge the planning committee to request a further
reduction in the depth of this extension.

With kind regards

Anna Hodgson



